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Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2 (THI-2) 
Operating License No. DPR-73 

Docket No. 50-320 
Removal of Reactor Vessel Head 

At the present time we have no reason to anticipate that the reactor 
pressure vessel head will need to be put back on the vessel after it has 
been removed and put on the head stand. 

As you know, the Technical Advisory and Assistance Group (TAAG) has 
reviewed the technical feasibility of reinstalling the h~ .td if any circum­
stances require such an action. They have determined that it is technically 
feasible to do so. CPU Nuclear has also determined the technical feasibility 
of reinstalling the head. 

CPU Nuclear will reinstall the head on the pressure vessel if circum­
stances develop which indicate that action is appropriate. 

$2k 
E. E. Kintner 
Executive Vice President 

EEK:cm 

cc: Deputy Program Director - TMI Pro~ram Office, Mr. L. H. Barrett 

GPU Nuclear Corporation Is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation 
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